From: PSC Public Comment

To:
Subject: RE: 2023-00263 Graves County solar Farm
Date: Monday, February 19, 2024 8:06:00 AM

Case No. 2023-00263

Thank you for your comments on the application of Banjo Creek Solar LLC. Your comments in the above-referenced
matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the
case number in this matter, 2023-00263, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at

View Case Filings for: 2023-00263 ( ]

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

From: Jason Garlanc

Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 8:17 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: 2023-00263 Graves County solar Farm

As you are considering the application for the large scale industrial solar farm, we would ask you to
please take just a moment to watch the following link and to take this into consideration as we ask
for a minimum 1000" setback from property lines.




Michigan Citizens United | Assembly
Solar “ Farm in Lennon Mi

Facebook
This would absolutely ruin property values. Regardless of what their “real estate expert” from NC
states.

Jason Garland's iPhone





